
 
GTi Entrance Test for 2021 
   On 20 th February  2020 
What is GTi? 
 
Our Gifted Talented and interested class 

is designed for students in year 6 2020 

who have above average academic 

ability and who may  possess talents not 

always reflected in the style of test 

provided by the Selective High School 

Placement Unit, such as arts, computers 

and music. 

Students in Year 6 2020 can already access 

our Selective Stream via the  Selective High 

School Placement Test held each year in 

March. Unfortunately however, this class is 

capped at a maximum of 30 students per year 

group, which often prevents access for some 

very capable students.   

An alternative pathway to advanced academic 

study at Blacktown Boys is available via the 

school based GTi test held in February. 

Blacktown Boys  
A Partially Selective  

Boys High School 

300,000

200,000

100,000

Why choose GTi? 
 
The Gifted Talented and interested class follows 

the same curriculum as the Selective class and 

undertakes the same internal assessment  

processes.  

It has the added advantage of being a pathway to 

positions in the Selective class should vacancies 

occur, subject to formal application procedures. 

How to gain entry? 
 

Main entry is via the GTi test held at Blacktown Boys High (registration details below),  

with a small number of places reserved for  Primary School recommendations and further testing. 

 

To register a position for the 

test, or for any other 

enquiries, please call the 

Front Office between: 

8.30am and 2.00pm  

3rd February 2020  to  

17th February  2020 

Monday to Friday  

9622 1558  

Test Details: 
This test will cover literacy, numeracy and general knowledge.  

The test for registered students will be held in the Blacktown Boys Hall at 

4.00pm to 5.45pm  on Thursday 20th February 2020.  

A place can be registered either in person, by phone, or by filling in the Parent 

Nomination Form available on the school website, no later than the            

17th February 2020.  

All materials will be provided by the school on payment of the  
non refundable $10 entry fee covering printing and marking costs.  

 
This fee can be paid in advance over the phone via eftpos or  

cash only on the day. 


